
Year 5/6: 84% Below 

Year 3/4: 85.9% Below 

Year 1/2: 94.2% Below 

Reception: 96% Good  

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

88.8%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

93.4% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Dates for the diary  

Break up for May half term—Friday 24th 
May  

Monday 3rd June—Return to school after 
half term  

Sports Day (whole school) - Tuesday 11th 
June 1-3pm  

Thursday 20th June—EYFS Toddle  

Summer Fayre and arrival of the book fair—
Tuesday 25th June 2pm-4pm Families wel-
come  

Break up for summer—Nursery and Little Ex-
plorers Thursday 18th July 

Break up for summer Rec– Y6—Friday 19th 
July  

Do you have any spare wellies at home from 
small sizes in EYFS right up to an adult size 
6/7? If so, we would love you to donate them 
to school. Thank you  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards— Stamina 

Paige H -Mrs Robson 

Lily-Mae- Miss Plaice 

Heidi- Mr Fairbridge  

Josh C- Miss Gazzard  

 

Breakfast club star– Elliot P 

Times Table Award– Sebastian  

Nursery Star is Ezra L  

Lunch award is Tommy   

 

 

Friday 24th May 2024 

 As another half term draws to a close, we would like to celebrate our 
oldest pupils’ determination and commitment towards tackling their 
end of Key Stage Two assessments. Last week, the children enjoyed 
an ice cream van visit to celebrate their hard work. We know they 
have given it their all—and—regardless of upcoming results, we want 
to celebrate their resilience. Well done! 



Fundraising update! 

Thank you to all the families who have donated towards our Year Six Sponsored Spell event. All 
money pledged will contribute to our leavers’ trip. Please can all other monies be received by Mon-
day 3rd June. Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

 

Do you know any children in the village that 

are not registered for our Two Year Old Provi-

sion or Nursery? We have places available 

now in Nursery and we are able to offer 30 

hours to all entitled 3 & 4 year olds. Please 

visit ww.childcarechoices.gov.uk to see if you 

qualify. Or contact us on 01287 651723.  

Have a lovely half term everyone! Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  

Netball Superstar Rosie! 

Congratulations goes to Rosie in Y6 who repre-

sented her club at Netball over the weekend. The 

team came 2nd in the Leeds Rhino challenge 

which was a tough competition from clubs all over 

the North. Rosie came away with a medal and tro-

phy and we are super proud of all her achieve-

ments. Keep it up Rosie.  

 

Does your child have something to celebrate out-

side of school? Please let us know via email or 

class dojo so we can celebrate their success.  

 

Community News 

It has come to our attention that there are on-
going troubles in the village. On Monday, we invit-
ed our local PCSO’s into assembly and they spoke 
to the children about expected behaviour in the 
community. The PCSO’s then went into Y5/6 to 
discuss further. We hope this helps our children 
understand the consequences of any poor behav-
iour. Can we please remind families that our fab-
ulous pupils adhere to our three simple rules of 
being SAFE, READY and RESPECTFUL in school ; 
please support the community by  being role mod-
els and encouraging citizenship at all times.  


